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From the Pastor’s Study: 
Normally for the April edition of The Flame Newsletter, I would be writing to 
you during the closing days of the season of Lent about Holy Week activities 
and Easter Celebrations…but it’s already Eastertide! The weather outside is 
changing as winter (finally) gives way to the warmth of spring, and at the 
same time we as a church community have shifted our focus from Lenten 
reflection, to joy, excitement, and thanksgiving as we celebrate our Risen 
Savior and Lord at Easter. 
 As you read through this edition of the newsletter you will notice 
that we have many opportunities for fellowship, worship, communal time, 
study, and even celebration this month. In the midst of this we will also kick 
off a very important time in the life of our United Methodist denomination. The General Con-
ference of the UMC will gather in Charlotte, NC from April 23rd-May 3rd for a time of wor-
ship, missional reporting, and legislation. In anticipation of our stepping into this unique 
“General Conference Season,” I want to invite you to do something simple…  
 

I want to invite you to pray.  
 

I want to invite you to join me in praying for our church, both here in Madisonville but also 
throughout the world. I want to invite you to pray for our youth, children, shut-ins, members, 
and friends. I want to invite you to pray for those who are new to our community and those 
who have been with us for a long time. I want to invite you to pray for all the delegates to GC 
but also their families. I want to invite you to pray for the Deacons, Local Pastors, Elders, Dis-
trict Superintendents, and Bishops in our Conference. As you do this, I also hope you will 
pray for our Lay Leadership, Church Council, and the staff both in our church and throughout 
the Holston Annual Conference. Lastly, I want to invite you to pray specifically for other 
UMC churches in the Hiwassee District and throughout Holston as they enter this GC season 
along with us.  
 I know there may be days this month, or in May, where you find yourself not know-
ing what to pray for (or about) for whatever reason. If you find yourself in this place then I 
would invite you to recenter your hearts and minds by using John Wesley’s Covenant Prayer. 
It goes like this: 
 

 Lord, I am no longer my own, but yours. 
 Put me to what you will, place me with whom you will. 
 Put me to doing, put me to suffering. 
 Let me be put to work for you or set aside for you, 
 Praised for you or criticized for you. 
 Let me be full, let me be empty. 
 Let me have all things, let me have nothing. 
 I freely and fully surrender all things 
 To your glory and service. 
 And now, O wonderful and holy God, 
 Creator, Redeemer, and Sustainer, 
 You are mine, and I am yours. 
 So be it. 
 And the covenant which I have made on earth, 
 Let it also be made in heaven. Amen. 
 
I look forward to seeing each of you in worship this month or around the church sometime soon.  
Lots of Hope! 
Chris 
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 Sue’s News - April 2024 
Wow! April is here! I can’t believe it, can you? 
School will be out in just a few weeks. Gardens will 
be growing. Flowers will be blooming (if they have-
n’t already bloomed early). Vacations will be taking 
place. BUT!!! We still have a lot of things coming up 
in the month of April. 
 I am very excited about our chancel choir 
Easter cantata that we will present on Sunday April 
14th during morning worship. It is a beautiful canta-
ta, Amazing Love, by my favorite composer Russell 
Maundin. We have been working on this cantata for 
several months now and we can’t wait to present it. I 
like to wait until after Easter Sunday to do our canta-
ta. We are still in the season of Eastertide until Pen-
tecost and it is nice to continue our Easter music for 
several weeks. Please join us on the 14th at 10:30 
AM. 
 Remember that we will host the Tennessee 
Wesleyan University dental hygiene students on 
Monday April 15th from 10-2. They will be doing 
teeth cleaning for 20 folks. This is a win-win situa-
tion for these 20 folks and for the students who have 
to do a set numbers of procedures during their train-
ing program. We hope we can make this an ongoing 
outreach project sponsored and coordinated by our 
United Women in Faith. 
 March was a very busy month and we did 
not have a March family night supper. We will have 
a covered dish family night supper on Wednesday 
April 17th at 6 PM. This will also be supper for our 
youth and IGNITE kids, and you will get a chance to 
feel the excitement that goes on when these children 
and youth fill our church with enthusiasm, noise and 
life on Wednesday nights! We have a bunch of kids 
and youth. Be ready with good food to feed kids, 
youth and adults. 
 We haven’t nailed down a date for Bible 
School yet, but we are working on it. We again plan 
to join with the Presbyterians to do Bible School. 
We’ll have a date and more information soon. 
 Read you newsletter and refer back to it dur-
ing the month of April. Keep an eye on our website 
and look for emails and texts. April will be another 
very busy month at First UMC Madisonville. 

Sue 
 

 

Read Together for 
April 
 
This year Rev. Chris Black in-
vites you to join him in partici-
pating in the Holston Confer-
ence’s “Read Together” initia-
tive. This opportunity challenges us to read through 
the whole Bible in one year. In 2024, we will be 
reading the Bible chronologically using a path laid 
out in J. Ellsworth Kalas’s “The Grand Sweep: 365 
Days from Genesis through Revelation”. This read-
ing plan asks us to read only 2-3 chapters a day 
which will be much less burdensome than previous 
years studies.  
 
Participating in this initiative as a whole congrega-
tion can uniquely bind us together as Christ’s disci-
ples all while rooting us more deeply in God’s 
word. Even if you didn’t read every assigned read-
ings in January, February, or March, you are wel-
come to jump back in! There are schedules availa-
ble in the welcome center with each month’s read-
ings. As always if you have a question about a pas-
sage or verse you are reading, then please call (or 
text) Pastor Chris or stop by the church office.  
 
Readings for April 2024 

1 1 Samuel 7-9  
2  1 Samuel 10-12, 
 Psalm 61  
3  1 Samuel 13-15  
4  1 Samuel 16-18  
5 1 Samuel 19-22  
6  1 Samuel 23-25  
7  1 Samuel 26-28  
8  1 Samuel 29-31  
9  2 Samuel 1-3, 
 Psalm 62  
10  2 Samuel 4-6  
11  2 Samuel 7-9  
12  2 Samuel 10-12, 
 Psalm 63  
13  2 Samuel 13-15  
14  2 Samuel 16-18  
15  2 Samuel 19-21  
16  2 Samuel 22-24, 
 Psalm 64  
17  1 Kings 1-3  

18  1 Kings 4-6  
19  1 Kings 7-9, 
 Psalm 65  
20  1 Kings 10-11, 
 Psalm 66  
21  1 Kings 12-14  
22  1 Kings 15-16, 
 Psalm 67  
23  1 Kings 17-18, 
 Psalm 68-69  
24  1 Kings 19-20, 
 Psalm 70  
25  1 Kings 21-22, 
 Psalm 71  
26  2 Kings 1-3, 
 Psalm 72 
27  2 Kings 4-5, 
 Psalm 73  
28  2 Kings 6-8  
29  2 Kings 9-11  
30  2 Kings 12-14, 
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Mark your Calendar for the Easter   
Cantata! 
On Sunday, April 14th you are invited to join us in 
worship for the 1st United Methodist Church 
Choir’s presentation of “Amazing Love: How Can It 
Be” arranged by Russell Mauldin. Our choir mem-
bers and musicians have worked incredibly hard in 
the last few months preparing this unique celebra-
tion for Eastertide. We hope you will join us in wor-
ship on April 14th, prepared to joyfully celebrate 
the Resurrection of our Lord and Savior through 
song. 
 

Pictorial Directory Time!  
You are invited to signup for a sitting time for an 
individual or family photo for the latest 1st UMC 
pictorial directory. A directory is such a wonderful 
and important resource for our current community 
and for future generations. Photos will be taken on 
May 4th, 2024 from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. The 
photo session sign-up sheet is available at the Cof-
fee Bar in the gathering area. We are almost to the 
50 spots needed so please sign up.  
 

Pastor’s Weekly Bible Study Continues: 
Throughout April Rev. Chris Black will continue to 
host a weekly home style Bible study class at 10:30 
a.m. in our Sanctuary. Even if you haven’t attended 
yet, you are welcome to drop in anytime! During 
the next phase of this class (From April 3rd-
May15th) Pastor Chris will offer an in-depth 6 week 
exploration of the 5th book of the Torah called 
Deuteronomy. During each class Chris will engage 
with how themes from Deuteronomy (and the story 
of the ancient Israelites) are foundational for Jesus’ 
ministry. It doesn’t matter if you’re new to the Chris-
tian faith or have studied the Bible for years you are 
welcome to attend. If you have any questions about 
the upcoming class please email Pastor Chris at 
cblack@firstumcmadisonville.org 

TWU Dental Clinic Returns to FUMC on 
April 15 
The FUMC United Women in Faith (UWF) will host 
the Tennessee Wesleyan University Dental Clinic 
again on April 15 from 10 am to 2 pm to provide 
dental cleaning to participants who attend the den-
tal clinic. If you would like to donate small bottles 
of mouthwash, please put them in the bin labeled 

UWF in the Gathering Area. 
 This dental clinic will include dental clean-
ings and referrals as needed. Services provided at 
the dental care clinic are free to participants. Mon-
roe County community health assessments have 
previously noted that access to dental care is one of 
the most significant health needs in the county and 
regular dental care can be associated with prevent-
ing other chronic diseases. The TWU dental hy-
giene program was originally founded at Hiwassee 
College and moved to Tennessee Wesleyan Univer-
sity when Hiwassee closed. The program leads to a 
bachelor’s degree and is accredited by the Ameri-
can Dental Association. The Director of the TWU 
dental hygiene program is Dr. Randa Colbert, Ed.D., 
RDH, who also supervises the free dental clinic.
  
 The Madisonville UWF hopes to continue 
this partnership with the TWU Dental Hygiene pro-
gram and thanks Dr. Colbert and her students for 

t h e i r  w o r k . 
Watch for more 
information on 
free dental hy-
giene clinics at 
FUMC at 143 
College St in 
Madisonville. 

 

Are you interested in joining our 
Church? 
We are a faith commu-
nity that is incredibly 
blessed because we 
have so many active 
members! However, we 
are also blessed be-
cause we have numer-
ous folks who have been faithful as long-time visi-
tors, and some who have been wonderful short-term 
guests. If you are someone who is interested in 
learning more about what it means to join the 
church as a full member, please feel free to reach 
out to Rev. Chris Black by email 
cblack@firstumcmadisonville.org or you can call or 
text him on his cell. We are so blessed to be such a 
vibrant and multifaceted community of Christian 
disciples!  
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Hiwassee District Hands-On Mission Pro-
ject for 2024 
The Hiwassee District has once again begun the pro-
cess of collecting Health Kits 
which will go to benefit folks 
in Liberia. Throughout the 
month of April a box will be 
available in the gathering 
area labeled “Health Kits for 
Liberia.” This is part of a 
broader Holston Conference 
effort to annually provide Health, Education, and 
Food resources to the people of Liberia and Zimba-
bwe. The Hiwassee District goal is 400 kits, and we 
would love for 1st UMC of Madisonville to collect at 
least 50 health kits this year.  

 

Here are the instructions to make one: 
Pack these items in a 2-gallon Zip-Loc bag: 

$5.00 for shipping** 
1 hand towel 
1 washcloth 

2 toothbrushes 
2 tubes toothpaste (6.4. oz. or less) 1 bottle shampoo (15 oz. 

or less) 
1 bottle lotion (18 oz. or less) 

1 bottle roll-on deodorant (4 oz. or less) 
1 small spray perfume/cologne/body mist (4 oz. or less) 

Pack these separately in sandwich-size Zip-Loc bag— please 
do NOT put in larger 2-gallon bag: 1 tube antibacterial oint-

ment (1 oz.) 
1 bottle Tylenol/acetaminophen 500mg (24 ct.) 

**Please include $ 5.00 per kit to cover the shipping 
costs to Africa. Please put the money/check for your 
kits in a separate envelope — do not put money in the 
Zip-Loc container itself.  

Please pay close attention to the specified size of 
each item! 

Coffee with the Pastor for our visitors 
Rev. Chris Black invites all those who have been visit-
ing our church in worship, or those who have thought 
about becoming members, to join him for a coffee (or 
tea, soda or even water!) and a conversation in our 
church conference room at 9 a.m. on Sunday, April 
28th. This will be an informal time where you may 
chat with Chris to learn more about our church, its 
ministries, our mission, and what it means to become a 
member. Even if you aren’t ready to join yet, this will 
be a wonderful time where you can learn more about 
our unique United Methodist faith community, and ask 
Chris any questions you may have. If you want more 

information about this conversation feel free to email 
Chris at cblack@firstumcmadisonville.org  
Mark your calendars for Family Night  
Supper! 
On Wednesday, April 17th 
at 6:00 p.m. we will be hav-
ing our monthly family night 
supper in the fellowship 
hall, and we want to invite 
you to bring your favorite 
dish! This could be casseroles, vegetables, bread, 
meat loaf, chicken, etc. Every time we have a family 
night supper it is a wonderful time to fellowship and 
break bread together and our dinner on April 17th 
will be no different! Please join us! 
 
General Conference begins this month on 
April 23rd 
(By Rev. Chris Black) 
On March 24th I had the opportunity to join with sev-
eral other Annual Conference laity, clergy, and five of 
our members to hear details about what to expect from 
the upcoming General Conference. It was wonderful to 
be able to join in prayer together, and to hear directly 
from some of the delegates both in person, and via vid-
eo. The group gathered at 1st UMC Maryville also had 
the opportunity to ask our delegates questions and to 
give them feedback. As I encouraged in my cover letter 
for this edition of The Flame, I hope you will join me 
in praying for our delegates as we move through this 
upcoming General Conference experience. On page 5, 
you will find a more detailed report written by our An-
nual Conference delegate Marlee Tierce. 

During the weeks of the General Conference we will 
have many opportunities to live stream the proceed-
ings in our conference room for anyone who would 
like to watch live at the church. If you would like more 
information about the upcoming General Conference, 
the process, schedule, proposed legislation, etc., 
please feel free to visit these resources below:  

UMC.org 
Holston.org 
Holston Delegation Website:   
https://www.holston.org/delegation 
UMNews.org  
Official GC Website:  
https://www.resourceumc.org/en/churchwide/general
-conference-2020 
For Legislation please see: The Advance Daily Chris-
tian Advocate Vol. 1, 2, 3 1 
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Notes from the Preconference Briefing for 
the General Conference  
by Marlee Tierce 

 
The Preconference Briefing for the 
General Conference was enlightening 
and informative. There were three del-
egates present to answer questions and 
provide insight. The meeting began 
and ended with prayer. The video of 
Bishop Wallace-Padgett and delegates 
explained the logistics of the legislative 
General Conference and the roles of 
the delegates. Holston conference 
elected twelve delegates: six clergy, six 

laity and alternates. The petitions, resolutions and dele-
gates were ready for the 2020 General Conference, but 
with the pandemic, all was postponed until 2024. This 
is not a new order of business. 
 Some of the main topics for debate are: reaffili-
ation requests from churches who disaffiliated, region-
alization plans, and revision of the Social Principles to 
provide a more global understanding with less focus on 
the voice and issues of the United States. Over 95% of 
the petitions do not deal with sexual immorality or 
gender issues. Those petitions on both sides of these 
issues originated from the United States and Denmark 
(3 of those submitted). 
 Please pray for these delegates because this 10-
day marathon of worship, debate, committees, and vot-
ing is intense, exhausting, and will take energy for del-
egates to constantly listen, read, study, pray, and wor-
ship as they make decisions. Delegates are not repre-
sentatives of a church or conference and are bound 
only by conscience. They make decisions based on 
their prior research, discussions in committee, debates 
from the floor, knowledge of scriptures and prayer. 
 All 1099 petitions were sorted and assigned to 
specific committees. In researching, scanning, skim-
ming and collecting data I am overwhelmed by the 
enormity of the tasks before these delegates from all 
over the world gathering in Charlotte. I see this confer-
ence in light of my attendance to Annual conferences 
that follow the same Rules of Order and legislative pro-
cess. Please contact me with any questions about peti-
tions, resolutions, committee work, voting procedures, 
etc. 
 Each delegate is assigned to one of fourteen 
committees. We have twelve delegates so alternates 

can attend (without a voice) the other 2 committees so 
that the Holston delegation has information about the 
entire scope of the petitions and resolutions submitted. 
These committees have been meeting monthly to read, 
discuss, debate, share, report, organize, combine and 
edit the petitions sorted to their respective committee. 
Three of the delegates attended this briefing: Del Hol-
ley was elected to serve in General Conferences and 
has attended these as a delegate since 2008. Becky 
Hall was elected to serve in General Conferences and 
has attended these as a delegate since 2004. This is 
Donna Mosby’s first year to serve and attend. 
 Worship services from countries all over the 
world will take place throughout this conference. 
There will be sermons, scripture reading, hymn sing-
ing, and prayers throughout the day. Translators will be 
busy through the entire conference. In between ser-
vices the first week of the conference will entail com-
mittees hashing through assigned petitions: sorting, 
combining, discarding, and editing drafts to put for-
ward to the conference for debate, for amending, and 
voting. The original 1099 petitions will not go to the 
floor. Delegates can choose to vote in bulk or to vote 
to dismiss/postpone any petitions. After each commit-
tee reports, the plenary sessions (debate, discussion, 
and voting) on that committee’s assigned petitions take 
place during the second week. This will be 
livestreamed. The work has been going on for years. 
All work and legislation from this General Conference 
will go into effect in 2025 unless otherwise noted. 
 I am praying that the delegates are not influ-
enced by the press and public outcry so that they can 
vote according to the Lord’s will. These courageous 
volunteers are giving their time and witness as they are 
bombarded by others who are not fully informed. 
These delegates are going to their briefings, listening, 
answering questions, and trying to share their faith in 
the system the Lord provided to John Wesley through 
scriptures and prayer. 
 I welcome chatting with you, answering ques-
tions about what I’ve discovered, and listening to con-
cerns. Please continue to love one another as we work 
to serve the Lord and help make disciples. As in all 
things, we can agree to disagree and still work together 
for Christ and Our Heavenly Father. 
 Please pray, read scripture, stay informed, and 
have faith that this is in God’s hands, that He is fully 
aware of this Conference, and has His hands in the 
outcome. Thy will be done. 
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Our Gifts 

For the month of March, 2024 
Giving to the General Fund:   

Needed: $ 28,994 Received:  $ 24,346 
  

Our Presence 
Average Attendance for March 2024 

In person Worship - 94 Online Worship - 6 
Youth - 19 Ignite - 10 United Women in Faith - 11 

Pastor’s Bible Studies - 10  
 

Flowers for April 
April 14 -  From the Holland/Summitt family in 

memory or Michael Summitt 
April 21 - Barbara Pennington in  
memory of Jim & Bob Pennington 

April 28 – Open 

 
 

Coffee Bar for April 
April 7 - Janet Tweed 

April 14 -  Open 
April 21 - Open 

April 28 - Regina Warfel 
 

 

Food Providers for Youth/IGNITE 
April 3 - Jan Johnson, Veronica Venable,  

and Kim Townson 
April 10 - Carol McKenzie, Jennifer McKenzie,  

and Peggy Wengert 
April 17 - Family Night Supper 

April 24 - the Grubb and Strickland families 

We Support our Church By: 

 

Moments from “Easter Egg Hunt, 2024” 
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On-going Prayer  
Concerns:   

 
Amanda Schoofs & Potts 
 family (Dopkins family 
 and friends) 
Katie Collins Woodby (Laurie 
 and Roger McNeece’s 
 daughter) 
Becky Chester (Chad’s sister) 
Keith UMC in Athens 
Jared Spader & family (Barr 
 friends) 
Debbie Tucker 
Jeffrey Houvenagle 
Mary Ann and Ken Nelson 
 (Dopkins’ friends) 
Tanyia Jenkins Hughes (Cavett 
 friend) 
Sandra Rogers (friend of 
 Jennifer McKenzie) 
Betty Hicks 
Vanessa Barr’s mother, sister 
 & friend 
Sierra (Alexis’ Jones friend) 
Leslie Bankston (Carey 
 Kefauver’s friend) 
Christine & Joel (Slouka  
 request) 
Vince Maiuri (John’s brother) 
Dwight West (Tallent friend) 
Pamela Weston (McNeece  
 friend) 
Rapking Family 
Mike Cole (friend of Larry 
 Davis) 

Barbara Penland 
Jane Freriches 
The Peery family 
Joe Alan Johnson 
Joe Grubb 
Robert 
Bryan Tallent 
Joseph Certo (Armida 
 Conley’s  brother) 
Sandy Taylor 
Taber family, Capoldi family, 
 Pat Cody & Jim Miller 
 and Lynn Klan (Hibbert 
 requests) 
Jordan Raper 
Ruppel friends Helga Bolger, 
Patty Baker, Karen Neubeck 
 and Mike and Lisa 
Kenneth & Pat Gann 
Bryson Raper (Strickland 
 friend) 
Jason Webb (Nelson friend) 
Jim & Kay Ashley (Barger 
 family) 
Sherrer family 
Family of infant Theodore 
(Ray and Dora’s great 
 grandson) 
Bryson Raper (Strickland 
 friend) 
Denise Coleman  
Cammille Williams (Marlee 
 Tierce’s friend) 
Sarah Bledsoe (Cavett’s friend) 
Vanmali & Bhanu Kanabar 
Mary Margaret Mason 

David Fritts (Jan Johnson 
 friend) 
Carol King  (McNeece aunt) 
Janie & Jack Thomas 
 (Hamilton family) 
Steve Oaks 
Alyssa Slouka, Christine &  
 Joel, & Molly Gilroy 
 (Melanie Slouka’s     
 requests) 
Stan & Kay Collett & Ronnie 
 Gay (Venable family) 
Alliman friend Kayla & kids  
Mable Graham 
Mari Rosian (Gabi Tallent’s 
 mother) 
John Stratton, Mary & Tony 
 Nelson, Norman 
 Nelson and Valarie 
 Stratton (Nelson 
 family) 
Todd Strickland 
Jo West 
The Kapileo family 
Sandy & Mike O’Neill 
 

If you have placed a family mem-
ber or a friend on our prayer list 
and they have reached a point 
where they can come off, please 
let Sue know. 
 

In most instances, names will 
remain on the ongoing prayer 
list for two months.  

  We Support Our Church By Our Prayers 

Our Active Military Personnel:  
 

Shawn Gregg—US Army 
Nathan Greenwood—US Naval Reserves  
David Hargett—US Army 
Robert Haller—US Marine Reserves 
Zach Johnston—US Army 
Adam Thornton—US Coast Guard Reserves 
 
If you would like addresses for our church family 
members who are in the military, nursing homes, or 
assisted living, please call the office. 

Those in Nursing Homes or  
Assisted Living: 
 

Mary Margaret Mason 
 Wood Village Assisted Living 
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Meetings 
United Methodist Men 

The United Methodist Men will 
next meet on Sunday, April 
14th at 8:30 AM in the Fellow-
ship Hall. All men of the 
church are invited. Breakfast will be provided.  

Board of Trustees 

The Trustees will meet on Monday, April 8th at 
6:30 PM in the conference room.   

Finance 

The Finance Committee will meet on Tuesday, 
April 9th at 6 PM in the conference room. 

United Women in Faith 

United Women in Faith will next meet on Sun-
day, April at 11:45 AM in the Fel-
lowship Hall. All women of the 
church are invited. A special lunch-
eon will be provided. See Janet 
Ruppel or Jill Alliman for details. 

Youth Programming 

The United Methodist Youth Fellowship meets 
on Wednesday evenings at 6:00 PM. 

IGNITE Children’s ministry meets on Wednes-
day evenings at 6:00 PM. 

Choir Practice 

The chancel choir practices on Wednesday        
evenings at 6 PM.   

Scouting Troops 

The Cub Scouts meet at 6 PM on Mondays in 
the Youth Room. 

The Scouts BSA meet at 7 PM on Mondays in 
the Community Room. 

Watch your e-mail and the bulletins for more  in-
fo/reminders on these meetings. ANY CHANGES 
WILL BE REFLECTED INSTANTLY ON THE ONLINE 
CALENDAR AT 1umcm.com 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4 Penelope Fowler 

 Mike O’Neill 

 Eme Pyros 

5 Grace Chermley 

 Julia Chermley 
 Quinn Strickland 
6 Joanne McBee 

7 Michelle Davis 

10 Delilah Hubert 

12 Mia Sage Beason 

 Rachel Fields 
13 Grant Hamilton 
17 Clifford Lynch 

 Mechelle Maiuri 

18 Peggy Wengert 
19 Cindy Hammitt 

24 Evan Kile 
26 Cydney Cruz 
27 Phyllis Harrell 

29 Tyler Hammitt 

3 Rick & Cathy Saunders 

13 Tyler & Samantha Kadau 

23 Steve & Kathleen Cornett 

Are we missing your name?  

We would like to hear from you if your name 
is left off of the birthday or anniversary lists.   
Please call or text the office at (423) 442-2471 
or email rbeaubien@firstumcmadisonville.org.   
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Monday, April 1, 2024 
06:00 PM - 06:30 PM Cub Scouts Den 100  
 Youth Room 
07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts Troop 10  
 Community Room 
Tuesday, April 2, 2024 
05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café  
 Fellowship Hall 
Wednesday, April 3, 2024 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Pastor's Bible Study
 Main Sanctuary 
12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion 
 Main Sanctuary 
06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth
 Youth Room 
06:00 PM - 07:30 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry
 Admin Hall 
06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 
 Main Sanctuary 
Friday, April 5, 2024 
05:30 PM - 06:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous  
 Community Room 
Sunday, April 7, 2024 
09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School 
 Library 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service 
 Main Sanctuary 
Monday, April 8, 2024 
06:00 PM - 06:30 PM Cub Scouts Den 100  
 Youth Room 
06:30 PM - 07:30 PM Trustees  
 Conference Room 
07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts Troop 10  
 Community Room 
Tuesday, April 9, 2024 
08:00 AM - 12:30 PM Lion's Club Eye Exams  
 Community Room 
05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café  
 Fellowship Hall 
06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Finance Committee
 Conference Room 
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Pastor's Bible Study
 Main Sanctuary 
12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion
 Main Sanctuary 
06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth
 Youth Room 
06:00 PM - 07:30 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry
 Admin Hall 
06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 
 Main Sanctuary 
Friday, April 12, 2024 
05:30 PM - 06:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous  
 Community Room 
Sunday, April 14, 2024 
08:30 AM - 09:30 AM United Methodist Men
 Fellowship Hall 
09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School 
 Library 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Easter Cantata 
 Main Sanctuary 
12:00 PM - 01:30 PM Bible Fellowship 
 Youth Room 
02:00 PM - 07:30 PM Baby Shower 
 Fellowship Hall 
  

Monday, April 15, 2024 
09:00 AM - 02:00 PM Mobile Dental Clinic
 Community Room 
06:00 PM - 06:30 PM Cub Scouts Den 100
 Youth Room 
07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts Troop 10 
 Community Room 
Tuesday, April 16, 2024 
05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Community Café 
 Fellowship Hall 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Pastor's Bible Study
 Main Sanctuary 
12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion
 Main Sanctuary 
12:00 PM – 1:00 PM Inter-Agency Council
 Community Room 
01:00 PM - 02:00 PM Head Start Parent Meeting
 Community Room 
06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Covered Dish Supper
 Fellowship Hall 
06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth
 Youth Room 
06:00 PM - 07:30 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry
 Admin Hall 
06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 
 Main Sanctuary 
Friday, April 19, 2024 
05:30 PM - 06:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous
 Community Room 
Sunday, April 21, 2024 
09:30 AM - 10:30 AM Adult Sunday School 
 Library 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service 
 Main Sanctuary 
11:45 AM - 01:15 PM United Women in Faith  
 Fellowship Hall 
Monday, April 22, 2024 
06:00 PM - 06:30 PM Cub Scouts Den 100
 Youth Room 
07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts Troop 10 
 Community Room 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM  Pastor's Bible Study         
 Main Sanctuary 
12:00 PM - 12:30 PM Midweek Communion
 Main Sanctuary 
06:00 PM - 08:00 PM United Methodist Youth
 Youth Room 
06:00 PM - 07:30 PM IGNITE! Child's Ministry
 Admin Hall 
06:00 PM - 07:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 
 Main Sanctuary 
Friday, April 26, 2024 
05:30 PM - 06:00 PM Alcoholics Anonymous
 Community Room 
Sunday, April 28, 2024 
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM Worship Service 
 Main Sanctuary 
11:30 AM - 1:30 PM Salad Bar Extravaganza
 Fellowship Hall 
Monday, April 29, 2024 
06:00 PM - 06:30 PM Cub Scouts Den 100
 Youth Room 
07:00 PM - 08:30 PM Scouts Troop 10  
 Community Room 
 

April 2024 
Please visit the official calendar at 1umcm.com for updates/changes! 
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